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A REPORT ON US HIGHER EDUCATION AWARENESS 

PROGRAMME  

 

Programme: US Higher Education Awareness Programme 

Date: 8th July 2025 

Time: 11:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Venue: M.V. Hall, Andhra Mahila Sabha Arts & Science College for Women 

The Placement Cell of Andhra Mahila Sabha Arts & Science College for Women, in 

collaboration with Education USA, organized a US Higher Education awareness programme 

on 8th July 2025. The event aimed to provide students with valuable insights into US higher 

education opportunities and facilitate informed decision-making. 

The programme highlights included a warm welcome address by Mrs. V. Radhika, followed by 

an inspiring message from Prof. K. Karuna Devi, Principal of the college. The highlight of the 

event was an interactive session with Nausheen Ali, English language & Education Outreach 

Coordinator, Public Diplomacy Officer, and Sadiq Ali Mirza and Moses from the US Consulate 

General, Hyderabad, who provided an overview of the US education system, admission 

processes, and opportunities for Indian students. A Q&A session was also conducted, allowing 

students to clarify their doubts and gain a better understanding of US higher 

education opportunities. 

The key takeaways from the programme were that students gained valuable insights into US 

higher education opportunities and admission processes, and the programme facilita ted 

interaction between students and US Consulate officials. The US Consulate team appreciated 

the warm welcome and hospitality extended during their visit. With around 180 students 

participating, the programme demonstrated significant interest in US higher education 

opportunities. 

 Overall, the US Higher Education awareness programme was a resounding success, and the 

Placement Cell and college administration are grateful for the collaboration and support from 

Education USA and the US Consulate General, Hyderabad, paving the way for future 

opportunities for students to pursue higher education in the US. 
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